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Making progress

• We welcomed the Care Quality Commission(CQC) 

in October 2022 and they rated 

our service Good

• The regional maternity team also visited 



What our families say

In January 2023 we were delighted to share 
that we had performed above the national 
average in the 2022 National Maternity Survey.

We are continuing to improve the quality of 
care across our maternity services by:

• Working in collaboration with our service 
users 

• Robust quality improvement plan 

• Maintaining compliance with all national 
recommendations 



What makes a good team and service



Making a difference 

“Kirsty was incredible during my c-

section with Darcie. I have never met 

someone so passionate about their 

job or profession. 

“Kirsty took the time to explain 

everything to me and my partner, she 

made sure I wasn’t in any pain, and 

was just a constant source of support 

throughout my whole delivery.”

Charlotte Pugmuire



Making a difference 
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